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Break-in on The Grange Sideroad

	A quantity of jewelry was reported stolen Sept. 26 after a home on The Grange Sideroad was broken into.

Caledon OPP?stated the owner of the property reported the incident, which took place sometime between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.

Those responsible got into the house through a garage door on the north side.

Once inside, they stole a jewelry box from the master bedroom containing diamond earrings, rings, necklaces and bracelets.

Police are asking anyone with information about this break-in to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at

1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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